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New burial 
application forms 

must be used from 
1st March 2025 
 

The Scottish Government is introducing new 
burial application forms which must be used for 

every application submitted on or after 1 March 
2025.  
 
These new application forms can be completed 

electronically or by hand and will be distributed 
in advance of this date. 


